
To:  Sub Council 16 
From: Daniel Neal and Suzanne Boulle Neal 
Re:  Stones Club hours extension application 
Date:  14 02 21 
 
We are the owners of No. 17 and No 2 Churchill Mansions, a block of 
flats on Trill Road, one block east of Lower Main Road.  We lodge 
our objections to any extensions of the trading hours of Stones, and 
would do the same for any of the other clubs and bars in the Lower 
Main area.  The bar culture has not done any good to Obs and we 
object to anything that would extend the time and scope of bar trade. 
 
Daniel Neal 
Owner, 17 Churchill Mansions 
Suzanne Boulle Neal 
Owner, 2 Churchill Mansions 
 


